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DR Congo: Plans to lift
the moratorium on the
execution of the death
penalty
The Democratic
Republic of the Congo
has faced aggression
from neighboring
countries through the
so-called M23
rebellion, as well as a
range of armed groups.

Uganda: Museveni’s
Erratic Son
A Foreboding of a
Volatile Uganda
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Uganda: First, Let’s kill
all lawyers
Uganda’s law society
elections and their
implications on the rule
of law in Uganda

Schirrmacher visits
former slave prisons in
Africa
The ISHR-President
and author of several
books on the history of
slavery, human
trafficking and racism,
has visited two of the
most important
historical memorials to
the intercontinental
slave trade in Africa.
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The noble profession:
Be a law student to
become a lawyer – and
be called ‘LEARNED’
‘LEARNED’ is not
given, it is EARNED.
Lawyers earn this.
They do. Didn’t they?
Does this mean others
are not?

Nigeria: Economic
stagflation in Nigeria:
A threat to citizens’
human rights
Nigeria, Africa’s most
populous country and
largest economy, is
currently facing a
severe economic crisis
known as stagflation.
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Africa: Statelessness
When your host
country and your
country of origin
silently look on as the
place you call home is
demolished.

Africa: Youth-led
protests and revolution
in Africa: A path to
change
Nigeria’s end SARS
protests: A youth-led
movement for change
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Africa: Poisoned Soil,
Poisoned Fruits
Can Development Plans
Flourish in Africa?

Kenya: Kenya’s Maisha
Namba Project
Balancing Digital
Innovation with Human
Rights Concerns
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Kenya: We, the Gen Zs
of Kenya
Our Non-Negotiable
Demands and Why We
will Keep Taking to the
Streets

Uganda: The Right to
Protest: Where Does
Uganda stand?
About a month ago, I
wrote an article on
social media activism
and whether its retreat
activism.
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